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Date:  March 28, 2025  

Item:  The Petition to Incorporate a Part of the Town into a Village is Filed 

 
Hello Town Residents, 
 
The Petition to Incorporate a Part of the Town into a Village has been filed 
with the Circuit Court.  We would like to thank you for taking the time to come 
into the oƯice and review and sign the petition.  Your enthusiasm for this 
endeavor is evident and we appreciated the many conversations that were 
had.   
 
 This filing will initiate a new hearing date.  We will let you know when it is 
scheduled.     
 
Thank you for your ongoing engagement and support! 
 
~ Bob Solberg, Jackie Vold, and Janelle Henning  
 


